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Hi-

I’'m currently dealing with an enquiry about motorbikes in St Peter’s Valley woods from a member
of the public. They are concerned that they are holding motocross or trails events in-
land and are coming across onto-land as well.

| have spoken to someone from the Jersey Classic Vintage & Modern Racing Club and they have
pointed the finger at the Jersey Motorcycle and Light Car Club. The IMC&LCC have apparently
been undertaking events though nesting season, which the other club have strongly objected to.
The rep from the CYVMRC mentioned tha'as written to the Environment Department to
express.concerns. Do you know anything about this' said that the Dept. was going to write
to the JIMC&LCC about it.

If this is the case, | was wondering whether it might be worth us writing a letter to the Dept. and
club as well?

Let me know what you think or give me a call, to discuss, when you get a minute!

Thanks






